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Works Notice: Construction and remediation  
works at Gellibrand Pier 
As part of ongoing maintenance works at the Port of Melbourne, a number of mooring dolphins  
at Gellibrand Pier will be demolished and rebuilt from April to July/August 2022. 

WHAT TO EXPECT 
• �The works will generally take place Monday to Friday  

7am to 6pm, and Saturdays 7am to 1pm, subject to  
weather conditions.

• �You may notice intermittent construction and  
machinery noise.

For more information about the  
Port of Melbourne, please call 1300 857 662,  
emailcommunity@portofmelbourne.com  
or visit portofmelbourne.com
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